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Stay and Play- 

Wednesday 6th February 

 

Last Day of Half Term- 

Friday 15th February 

 

School Reopens– Monday 

25th February 

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Commotion In 
The Ocean 

Word of the week: Recap Phase 3 

Sounds of the week: ng, ai 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 
Chester Zoo 

Thank you to all our parent helpers who made our zoo trip 

possible.  If you would like to help with trips in the future 

please see the office staff about getting a DBS check done 

through school (please note that not all trips require a DBS). 

Coats and Warm Clothes 

As the weather is getting much colder, we will still be going 

outside a lot. Please ensure your child has sufficient warm 

clothing.  

Reading Book 

Please ensure that reading books are in school on your 

child’s book change day and the reading diary is signed or 

they cannot be changed until the following week. 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 
As the weather is getting colder, we are needing to do our 

coats up. Can you practise doing your coat up? Can you get 

your fingers in your gloves? Practising fiddly things like zips 

and buttons is really good for our fine motor skills and 

strengthening our hands.  
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